
International scientific conference

April 8, 2022
10.00 a.m. to 5.30 p.m.

The event in a hybrid form - online 
and at the premises of the 
Maria Grzegorzewska University 
at Szczęśliwicka street 40 in Warsaw 

THE PRESENCE OF POLISH WOMEN 
ON UNIVERSITIES IN THE XXTH CENTRURY 



CO-FINANCED UNDER THE "EXCELLENT SCIENCE" PROGRAM FROM 
THE FUNDS OF THE MINISTRY OF EDUCATION AND SCIENCE.

Celebrating the 100th anniversary of the Maria Grzegorzewska Academy of Special Education (APS), 
134th birthday of its founder and the Maria Grzegorzewska year, the APS Institute of Philosophy 

and Sociology and the APS Institute of Pedagogy are organizing a conference on women’s participation 
in the academic life of Polish universities in the 20th century. 

The meeting will be attended by scholars of different disciplines from Polish and international academic 
research communities. The subject of their speeches will include profiles of women scientists, socio-cultural 

determinants of the presence of women at universities, their place and role in the world of science
 in the interwar period, socialism and political system transformation. A separate session will be devoted 

to Maria Grzegorzewska, the patron of our University.i. 

We kindly invite you to participate.

CONFERENCE DETAILS
 

Date and time
 April 2022, between 10:00 a.m. to 5:30 p.m.

Form 
Online event

Registration
To register, please fill in and submit the form available online at: 

Women’s choices – Polish women at universities in the 20th century (aps.edu.pl) 
by 31st March 2022

If you are interested in more details, please contact
 dr Beata Nessel-Łukasik at 
 wyborykobiet@aps.edu.pl

he conference is held under the auspices of the Global Network of UNESCO Chairs on Gender,
 the R. B. Zajonc Institute for Social Studies UNESCO Chair "Women -Society- Development" 

and the Centre for Historical Research of the Polish Academy of Sciences in Berlin.

Co-financed by the Polish Ministry of Education and Science under the “Excellent Science” Programme


